
 

  

January 6, 2020 
 

To Whom it may concern, 
 
 
Throughout 2019, the Halton Catholic District School Board has partnered with PL Energy 

Services on a variety of energy efficiency projects and measures: complete facility lighting 

retrofits, targeted upgrades to achieve cost savings, and comprehensive energy audit 

reports.  

 

In all cases, Mark, Konrad, Bryce and the rest of the PL Energy team have demonstrated an 

impressive level of knowledge in the mechanisms of energy consumption and conservation, 

a unique attention to detail, and a refreshing commitment to proper communication 

throughout at all project phases.  

 
 
HCDSB plans to continue the partnership with PL Energy in 2020 and onward; I can 

confidently recommend them to fulfill your energy conservation needs, whatever they may 

be. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Allum 

Manager, Energy and Environmental 

 

 


	Sincerely,



